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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, January 30, 2017 12:39 PM
To: 'peggym@floridarealtors.org'
Subject: RE: Utilities In Sanlando price increase complaint

Good afternoon Ms. Musial, 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160101-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
 
From: Ruth McHargue  
Sent: Monday, January 30, 2017 12:17 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: RE: Utilities In Sanlando price increase complaint 
 
Docket 160101 
 
From: Collin Roehner On Behalf Of Records Clerk 
Sent: Monday, January 30, 2017 9:48 AM 
To: Ruth McHargue 
Cc: Angie Calhoun 
Subject: FW: Utilities In Sanlando price increase complaint 
 
Please see the e-mail below.  Please let us know whether this needs to be entered in CMS as consumer correspondence, 
and what docket it should be placed in. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
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From: Peggy Musial [mailto:peggym@floridarealtors.org]  
Sent: Sunday, January 29, 2017 4:14 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Utilities In Sanlando price increase complaint 
 
Greetings: 
 
I am writing to complain about the proposed rate hikes for the water service in my community: Utilities Inc Sanlando. 
The rate increase of approximately 100 percent is totally unacceptable. I will be retiring in a year, on a fixed income, and 
another $600 out of my pocket will force me to sacrifice in other ways, such a medical supplies, food and vehicle repairs. 
 
Please do not allow this outrageous increase to pass. I can understand an incremental increase of something like 10% a 
year with this cost spread throughout the state. I just think it’s unfair to assume people can come up with more than 
100% of what they are already paying without having a voice in the matter. 
 
Thank you in advance for your support to not have this rate hike passed.  
 
Peggy Musial  
 
964 Bearded Oaks Terrace 
Longwood FL 32779.  
 




